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ENGINEERING NOTICE 

#22-EN004 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 

 

 

To: ALL CONCERNED 
 

Subject: TRACK AND TIME, ROCK ISLAND JUNCTION TO CP 509 

 

As information, Train Dispatcher Notice #2021-D012, which was effective 1201, August 6, 2021, reads 

as follows: 

“TMDS will now allow the issuance of Track and Time in single track CTC between CP 509 

and Rock Island Junction. 

Train Dispatchers must still obtain and record the application of a block from the NS 

Chicago Terminal Dispatcher prior to issuing track and time within these limits.” 

Be governed accordingly. 

 

Scott Schiemann 

Chief Engineer 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Engineering Notices in Effect: 

2018 001, 003, 005, 009 

2019 004, 007, 010, 012, 013 

2020 001, 011 

2021 
003, 004, 005, 007, 008, 010, 012, 014, 015, 016, 
018 

2022 001, 002, 003, 004 

 

  


